\\\‘ Stony Brook

University
Memorandum
To: Samuel Stanley, President
Via: Dennis N. Assanis, Provost
From: Jun Liu, Vice Provost for Global Affairs » —

Subject:  Partnership with the University of Tehran, Iran

Date: February 18, 2016

Our Institute of Global Studies wishes to collaborate with the University of Tehran on research
and academic programs. The University of Tehran, ranked the best in Iran, will be Stony Brook’s

first partner university in Iran, and the relationship will provide new academic opportunities for

SBU students and faculty.

Attached are two copies of Memorandum of Understanding. Please review these documents and

if approved, forward to the Office of the President for the President’s signature and return to

this office.

Jun Liu, Ph.D., Vice Provost, Global Affairs; Dean, International Academic Programs & Services
E-5311 Melville Library - Stony Brook University - Stony Brook, NY 11794-3397
Tel: 631-632-7653 « E-mail: jun.liu@stonybrook.edu



